
 
 
10​ ​October​ ​2017 

 
 
 

PERSONAL​ ​DEVELOPMENT 
 

This​ ​Personal​ ​Development​ ​meeting​ ​is​ ​for​ ​parents​ ​only. 
 
Dear​ ​Parents, 
 
The important time in your child’s life where they begin noticing changes in             
themselves and feel the need to ask questions about the wonderful gift of human              
development​ ​has​ ​arrived. 
 
On ​Wednesday, 25 October at 7:00pm​, we invite you to attend an Information             
Evening in the School Hall, detailing the Personal Development Unit for the Stage 3              
children.  
 
During this evening you will have the opportunity to view the resources the school              
will be using this year, as well as be provided with an overview of the program the                 
children​ ​will​ ​be​ ​participating​ ​in. 
 
This area of a child’s development is an opportunity for parents and teachers to work               
together so that each child is fully informed and free of anxiety as they begin the                
journey​ ​to​ ​adulthood. 
 
During this meeting parents will be informed of the content of the PDH/PE syllabus,              
and​ ​of​ ​the​ ​specific​ ​areas​ ​that​ ​will​ ​be​ ​covered​ ​in​ ​the​ ​classroom.  
 
It is essential that all parents attend this important meeting, so that they are fully               
aware​ ​of​ ​the​ ​nature​ ​and​ ​content​ ​of​ ​our​ ​school​ ​Personal​ ​Development​ ​program. 
 
 
 
I​ ​look​ ​forward​ ​to​ ​assisting​ ​you​ ​in​ ​this​ ​next​ ​step​ ​of​ ​your​ ​child’s​ ​development. 
 
 
 
Mr​ ​Kensell 
 


